
Submission 2. Name Withheld 
 
We need to include those who are on remand and not yet sentenced. Due to our current court 
system someone can be on remand for up to 10months before their case is heard, when it is they 
can be released due to time already served. If the court systems worked well and quickly, we have 
had the chance to work with them as they would have been sentenced during that time and not 
being held on remand. All people placed in prison either on remand or sentenced deserves the right 
to assistance and support, not just those who have been sentenced. Alot of people are falling 
through the cracks in the system who could have been assisted and supported, to gain employment 
and strive for better for themselves. 
 


